
 

 

BEND FIRE DEPARTMENT CLOSING ALL 

RECREATIONAL FIRES 
 

News Release from Bend Fire & Rescue  

Posted on FlashAlert: September 9th, 2020 4:18 PM 

With the recent wildfire events across the state of Oregon and extreme strain on our local fire 

resources, Bend Fire & Rescue has placed a ban on all recreational fires, effective immediately. 

This is in conjunction with Redmond Fire & Rescue and other local, state and federal agencies. 

The burning ban will be in place until further notice.  

Recreational fires include those used for pleasure, religious, ceremonial, cooking, warmth, or 

similar purposes. Barbeques and propane fires are still allowed. 

For more information about burn regulations in Bend please visit our website at 

www.bendoregon.gov/burninginfo.  
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